11 June 2008

Mr Wayne Misdale
Baseline Constructions
74-76 Wyndham St -
Alexandria NSW 2015

Dear Wayne

Thank yéu for your support of the Sydney Children's Hospital’s Gold Dinner 2008
through your generous donation of a carpenter to assist with the design of the venue.
Your support contributed greatly to the overall success of the evening.

This year's Gold Dinner was a glamorous and intimate affair held on the shores of
Sydney Harbour. Guests enjoyed a relaxed dining experience as they sat in a
“Secret Garden” meticulously created by Hannaford’s Events and enjoyed wonderful
food created by Matt Moran.

The evening was a great success raising over $1.1 million net for the Digestive Tract
Diseases Unit at Sydney Children’s Hospital, Randwick. The work of this unit is
integral to the care and treatment of our sickest children, as well as those suffering
debilitating chronic illness such as Crohn's Disease and Ulcerative Colitis. These
funds will make an enormous difference to the lives of thousands of children with
digestive tract diseases and will allow this vital service to be expanded and
enhanced.

This outstanding result was only possible due to the generous support we received
from everyone involved with the event - from our generous table patrons and their
guests, to our prize donors, production crew and volunteers. For your information, |
enclose a copy of the Gold Dinner 2008 official programme, recognising the support
of all donors to this year's Dinner.

Thank you again for your generosity in supporting the Gold Dinner 2008 and helping
to positively impact on the lives of children and their families right across New South
Wales.

Bestregards

O}\.J“--__,

Adam M Check
Chief Executive






